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                                    5th July, 2021 

 
10 Downing Street 

London 
SW1A 2AA 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 
Hopefully by now you are up to speed with my case study.  Prior to the tribunal the 

child’s life had been miserable.  A list of unconnected diagnoses with no back-up or 
support, let alone a treatment plan.  He was placed into a normal school which he 

could not cope with, and which could not supply support for his special needs.  He was 
repeatedly put at risk leading to a decline in his mental health.  The more erratic his 
behaviour the worse the bullying, mental and physical abuse, and intimidation became; 

a vicious cycle not of his making.   
 
His family relationship was good yet he would run away from school, abandoning taxis 

when schools were far from home.  The police would be out looking for him, as was his 
mother, but she always got the blame for her poorly parented child.  During this time 

he was over-medicated and became paranoid that the world was TRYING TO GET HIM!  
Bullied and restrained at school, then chased by the police – why wouldn’t he?!  The 
mother was under threat of a heavy fine for low school attendance, and it was at this 

point that I came in.  I have included 4 additional pieces of correspondence as 
background information to give you a condensed pre-history.  The letters are from 

myself to the Solicitor, MP, Tribunal, and Regulator, and were accepted by the tribunal 
and not contested. 
 

As all of the requested paperwork came back it became clear that the Council and its 
agents had exacerbated the situation through not wanting to diagnose and treat the 
child, but to blame him instead.  Once I had fully diagnosed the child the paperwork 

became farcical because they were doing the exact opposite to how he should have been 
treated, and further damaging the child.         

 
I hope this is helpful to you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Howard Lamb  
DC 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


